
NORFOLK STUDY SUPPORT SERVICE 

 
HALF DAY SEMINAR 

 
FOR TEACHERS, SENIOR MANAGEMENT, STUDY SUPPORT AND KS3 

CO-ORDINATORS, AND 
THOSE WORKING IN OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CONTEXTS 

 
 
 
 

USING MUSIC TO SUPPORT LEARNING 
 

Edwards Room, County Hall, Norwich 
Friday 6th June 2003 1.45 for 2.00pm – 3.30 pm 

 
 
☺          Why do 70% of students listen to music while studying? 
☺          How does music impact on memory and recall? 
☺          How can music be used to support positive behaviour? 
☺          Why does music help create a readiness to learn? 
☺          What music would I use for reviewing learning with learners? 
 
 
Find out about the power of music for learners in formal  
and informal learning settings. 

 

 
Cost:       £40 per person and £35 for UFA partnered schools 

and organisations 
 

 
Closing date:  2 weeks prior to the start of the course. 
 

BOOKING FORM ATTACHED 

Maximising Learning  
in  

Study Support  



 
Study Support Service Booking Form 

 
Name(s): __________________________________________________________ 
  
  __________________________________________________________ 
 
School: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Tel:  __________________________________________________________ 

 
Dietary Requirements: ______________________________________________ 
 
I wish to attend the training on: 
 

��
�������

������Friday 6th June 2003   £40 per person 
Using music to support  £35 pp UFA partnered schools   
Learning    and organisations 
      
Friday 13th June 2003  £60 per person 
Emotional Intelligence &  £50 pp UFA partnered schools 
Positive lunchtime breaks  and organisations    
 
Monday 16th June 2003   £60 per person    
Focus on the Learner   £50 pp UFA partnered schools 
     and organisations   
 
Monday 7th July 2003   £60 pp for schools in Summer 
Learning through Games  Challenge  
     £70 pp for schools not in  
     Summer Challenge    
 
Tuesday 8th July 2003  £60 pp for schools in Summer 
Multiple Intelligence theory  Challenge    
through Games and Exercises £70 pp for schools not in  
     Summer Challenge    
 

Closing date 
The closing date is TWO weeks before start of course. 

SCHOOLS 
Please sign to authorise a journal transaction for £______________. 
 
Please state your accountancy code__________________________. 
 

Signature___________________________  Date_________________ 
 
Other AGENCIES, please send a cheque made payable to Norfolk County Council. 
 

Lorraine Crabb – Clerical Assistant 
Norfolk Study Support Service, Room 117, County Hall 

Martineau Lane, Norwich NR1 2DL.   Tel: 01603 222458  Fax: 01603 228983 
 

Cancellation Policy 
 

• If a participant cancels two weeks before the commencement of the training i.e. by Friday 23rd May 
for Maximising Learning in Study Support on Friday 6th June. 

• There will be no refund if a cancellation occurs after the closing date. 
• There will be no refund if a delegate fails to attend on the day. 
• It is possible at any time to nominate a substitute delegate.  Please inform us of any substitution. 
• Training will not run if there are not enough participants.  Refunds will be given. 
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